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Dear Subscribers,

This will be the final issue of the “Peregrine Prattle”.

Sometime after the first of the year, my husband and I will be moving to our “retirement-home” in Hillman,
(in the northeast corner of Michigan’s Lower Peninsula).

I will be taking with me the great memories of all you wonderful people and the “Soap-Story” behaviours
of the peregrines throughout my 16 years observing these magnificent birds. These will be included in
my, photo-illustrated book; “Falcon Follies” that I will have the time to write and (hopefully) find a
publisher.

I thank you, all, for your interest and support and hope you had some fun with my up-close-and-personal
look at the private lives of the peregrines.  Over the years of observations, we have learned that they do,
indeed…

…“Have-a-Life” (ask Sunrise)!

P.S.
I will continue to monitor the peregrines for nesting dates to set-up and assist

with the banding of the young, and, to “keep-tabs-on” Sunrise’s escapades!

Judith M. Yerkey
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